
May 9, 2022 

Dr. Michael Benarroch 
President and Vice-Chancellor 
University of Manitoba 
66 Chancellors Circle 
Winnipeg, MB R3T 2N2 

Dear Dr. Benarroch, 

Office of the President 
Mount Royal University 

4825 Mount Royal Gate SW 
Calgary, AB Canada T3E 6K6 

Telephone: 403.440.6393 
Email: ddocherty@mtroyal.ca 

On behalf of the Mount Royal University community, I wish to offer you my congratulations on your 
upcoming appointment to the position of President and Vice-Chancellor of the University of 
Manitoba , 

Your proven leadership, clear purpose and dedication to excellence are crucial to addressing our 
society's challenges. We share the mission of preparing the next generation of Canada's creative 
and groundbreaking thinkers. I look forward to working together. 

Please accept my best wishes as you assume your new role and responsibilities. 

Sincerely, 

. lc-· (7l0 
Tim Rahilly, PhD / 
President and Vice-Chancellor 
Mount Royal University 
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The Board of Governors of 

MOUNT ROYAL UNIVERSITY 
extend greetings and sincere congratulations on the occasion of the installation of 

h 
Alex Pourbaix 

Chair, Board of Governo rs 

Dr. Michael Benarroch 

as the twelfth President and Vice,Chancellor of the 

University of Manitoba · 

on the seventh day of June, two thousand and twenty,two 

\~~~ 
D r. T imothy Rahilly 

Pres ident and Vice-C hancellor 

~ 
Dawn Farrell 
Chancellor 


